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Dear all Travel Partners, 

 
Early Check In during Airport Facility Development In Sri Lanka 

 
Please be informed that passengers are requested to check in Five (5) hours prior to departure 
in order to avoid queues or delays at the Bandaranaike International Airport, Sri Lanka (CMB) 
on account of the airport facility development taking place from 6th January - 6th April 2017. 
 
Check in counters will close 90 minutes prior to flight departure and as such please inform 
passengers to report to the airport well ahead of time given the expected rush. 
 
As an alternative, kindly ensure that all passengers are advised to check in online at 
www.srilankan.com, via the mobile application or automated kiosk and thereafter to proceed 
to the baggage drop area.  
 
Appreciate your cooperation and regret any inconvenience caused. 
 
Should you have any queries please feel free to contact SriLankan Airlines. 
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